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Aerotest Radiography and Research Reactor
Docket No. 50-228
Nineteenth Response to NRC Letters of February 26, 2011 and May 24, 2011

Ladies and Gentlemen:

This letter provides the nineteenth response to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ("NRC")
letters dated February 26, 2011 and May 24, 2011 in the above docket. There have been no
new developments since our eighteenth response dated February 7, 2012. Since the
February 7, 2012 letter, Aerotest met with each of the three potential purchasers and is
currently evaluating their offers.

Aerotest will provide its next update by March 6, 2012.

The undersigned affirms the accuracy of the contents of this letter to best of his knowledge and
belief. If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Jay E. Silberg at (202)
663-8063 (iav.silberg Cpillsburvlaw.com) or Michael S. Anderson, Secretary of Aerotest at (248)
475-0442 (mike.anderson(bautoliv.com).

Sincerely,

j-Jy il berg
Counsel for Aerotest Operations, Inc.

cc: U.S. NRC Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation/NRLPO
U.S. NRC Region IV, Regional Administrator
NRC, NRR (S. Traiforos)
NRC, OGC (S. Uttal)
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